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SB 405 is a good idea.  The current Oregon death tax threshhold is way too small.  It 

doesn't take very much net worth to hit the current limit.  Aligning it with the federal 

guidelines is a great idea so that some of the wealthier citizens do not leave Oregon 

because of estate planning.  I support this measure 100%.   


